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Acorns philosophy for spending our Pupil Premium Grant is based on 

increasing engagement, enjoyment and achievement. We use our PPG to fund 

activities that offer additional and extensive opportunities for learning. 

Breadth of opportunity is key. We recognise that some pupils have a special 

gift or talent and provide personalised support for these pupils. The benefits of 

this support are far reaching. For example:- a pupil with a particular talent for 

coding will not only improve engagement, enjoyment and achievement but will 

also lead to improved well-being and robust mental health. We want our pupils 

to feel good about themselves so we offer enrichment in areas not usually 

associated with PPG spending. 

PPG alone does not completely fund all our interventions. Therapies and 

specialist equipment are also supported by the school budget.  

 


